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Club Officers 

President 
Steve Herzog 

E-mail: zzogmann1@yahoo.com 

Vice-President 
Bryan Jenkins 

E-mail:bjenkins311@msn.com 

Treasurer 
Harry Matthews 

E-mail: Luredog@bellsouth.net 

Secretary 
Darryl Holder 

E-mail: 2fishon@bellsouth.net 

DIRECTORS 

North Carolina                          
Bill Holbein 

E-mail:  canerods42@embarqmail.com 

South Carolina  
Jack Gallagher 

E-mail:  pepperjack@ftc-i.net 

At Large  
Harry Matthews 

            E-
mail: luredog@bellsouth.net 

C.A.T.C. NEWS 
WINTER NEWSLETTER

Arthur Herzog 

What a year!

Personally I had the best year ever, as far as 
field finds. In 30 years of collecting. I’ve never 
had this much success. Actually saved an 
awesome bait out of the hands of a artist, who 
“was going to do something with that lure”. 
This gentleman was creating art. In my opinion 
some it was really neat and, some, not so 
much. I posted pictures to our Facebook page. 
So Good Luck this year to everyone and 
Happy Hunting. 
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  I enjoyed seeing everyone at Myrtle Beach this past Fall. It was slow getting into 
the show, but we really needed to update our members' contact info. We had an 
excellent turnout. A good number of people came in from the street, and a few new 
members. I would like to welcome 12 new members: Patrick Tierney, Todd Auter, 
Chris McWhorter, William Scott Davis, Thomas Zurek from CALIFORNIA, Bob Popp 
from Wyoming, David Charette, David Schrum, Craig Wolfe from NJ, Laurie 
Bingham, Mike Squires, and Glen Bell.
I have had a lot of inquiries about our Spring show. I am personally working on a Fall 
show this November. I attended the the FATC SHOW in Daytona and spoke with 
Larry Lucas. It will be a mutual show between the Florida club, FATC, and our 
Carolina club, the CATC. We are looking in the Savanna, Georgia area. I will keep 
everybody posted. As far as the Spring show goes, I will be more than happy to help 
with phone calls, hotels, etc., but we’re looking for someone to step up to host it. Like 
I’ve always said, “This is your club just as much as anybody else’s. “ 

Membership Updates: 

The CATC Club is growing more every month and now that we offer several options for 
yearly memberships many of the collectors have taken advantage of the new outline where a 
One Year Membership is $25.00, Three Year Membership is $70.00, and a Five Year 
Membership is $105.00. You will find the Membership Form on Joe Yates’s message board 
under the drop down tab at the top of the page for Collector Clubs – CATC – and then 
Membership. You can download the PDF and fill all the information out.  
 http://www.carolinaantiquetacklecollectors.com/Membership.htm  

Please note that we are making the Yearly Dues Start Date of June 1 of every year to better 
organize how we manage the membership. Anyone who paid dues since the Hendersonville 
show in 2021 will be given a grace of the several month’s difference as we want to get 
everyone caught up to the new June Membership Start Date. Also, as many of you have 
either paid at the Myrtle Beach show or at the Spring Show, these will all be considered to 
start June 1, 2022 so you will be getting many months of free membership. Please get your 
forms filled in and send your checks in soon to take advantage of this special time. See, 
there are always good things happening at the CATC club to benefit all members. 

One other resource is the CATC Facebook site for our club members and you can find it 
here: https://www.facebook.com/groups/1660901817561969   You can post things relating to 
our club and the hobby there, too. 

BY Arthur Herzog
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Myrtle Beach Show Awards 

 
Honorary Lifetime Membership giving to Gene McIntyre  

for His Many Years Of Service to the club 
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Appreciation Award Giving 
To Hack Hensley For past 
Service
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Robert Clark Best Historical Display                                         Joel Wilson Best Lure Display
                                  

                               

Sharon Hensley Appreciation Award.                                 Chris Labuz Best Of Show
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